Mill Brook Village Water System
BEFORE THE
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Re: Docket No. DW 14- Mill Brook Village Water System (MBVWS)
NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILE RATE SCHEDULES
June 27,2014

Pursuant to N.H. Code of Admin. Rules 1604.05, Mill Brook Village Water System
(“MBVWS" or "Company”) hereby gives notice of its intent to file rate schedules with
the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission pursuant to RSA Ch. 378.

MBVWS has been in existence since 1988. The wells and pump house facilities for the
MBVWS are located on land that was slated to be owned by The Falls at Mill Brook
Condominium Association. As of this date the Association still does not exist. The plan
was for MBVWS to be taken over by Condominium Association. Since this has not
materialized the owner / developer of The Falls at Mill Brook subdivision is petitioning
for a franchise to become a public utility. Therefore there are no present authorized rates.
That being said, the following are the rates and timeframe of their existence since the
inception of the water system. $150 from 1989 - 2003. $200 from 2004 - 2006, and 300
from 2007 - 2013. The developer Mountain River Development LLC (James Ingram,
Herbert Ingram and Judith Ingram) has subsidized the water rate until the present.

Using the $300 annual rate times the existing 37 customers produces a current annual
revenue of $11,100. The estimated annual revenue required to operate the Company
using PUC guidelines is estimated to be $39,920.59 equaling a proposed increase of
$28,820.59 and equating to an increase of 360%. This equates to a rate of $1078.93 per
annum and represents an increase of $778.93 per customer per year.

A copy has been sent to the Office of the Consumer Advocate via email.

Respectively submitted,

ames Ingram

cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate  ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov Phone 271-1172
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 18
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429



